
On Saturday WPS enjoyed the sunshine 

at the Summer Fair.  The children were 

able to take part in some traditional fair-

ground games, including hoopla, hook a 

duck and a bean bag toss.  The photo 

booth, run by staff was incredibly busy, 

so thank you to everyone who came and 

dressed up for the camera.  Please note 

that due to the very large number of pho-

tos taken, Mrs Penn is still sorting 

through and will send them home as 

soon as possible. 
 
A huge thank you to Sally, Linda and the 

rest of the Parents’ Committee, who 

worked so hard before and during the 

fair.  Thank you also to all of the parents, 

relatives, friends and pupils who came 

on the day and supported the fair.  We 

had a lovely day in the sunshine and had lots of fun whilst we raised funds for the Parents’ Committee.  The 

money raised by PC fundraising is used to provide extras for WPS pupils including playground equipment and 

treats, as well as educational events and our annual pantomime. 
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Notices 

Fun at the Fair! 

Kindergarten had a treat this afternoon, when they had 

their annual Teddy Bear’s picnic.  Thank you to Jenny 

Saleem and her helpers for running this brilliant Par-

ents’ Committee  event.  

Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
Instrumental Lessons 
Each child from Reception to F5 should have 

brought home a letter regarding instrumental and 

vocal music lessons.  If you would like your child 

to start lessons in the Autumn Term please return 

your slip as soon as possible.  If your child cur-

rently has music lessons, these will continue in the 

Autumn as usual. 
 
‘Olivia’ Ticket Letter 
Form 5 & 6 have brought home letters regarding 

tickets for the two performances of ‘Olivia’ next 

week.  Tickets will be allocated on a first come, 

first served basis so please return them as soon as 

possible. 
 
 


